
Dear Parents/Guardians,

At Woodside School, we recognize that family changes can significantly affect our students.
That's why we are excited to introduce The Family Club, a supportive environment designed to
help students navigate their family dynamics as they transition into the weekend and school
year.

When: Fridays from 2:40 PM to 3:10 PM
Where: To be determined
Who: Open to 4th-7th grade students. (If your child is not in 4th-7th grade and would like to
participate, please email kmorton@woodsideschool.us directly.)

What: The primary goal of The Family Club is to create a safe space where children
experiencing changes such as divorce, separation, moving, or any other family shifts can
connect with peers who understand their experiences. Mrs. Morton will facilitate engaging
discussions, providing guidance, coping strategies, and fostering understanding and empathy
among participants.

To ensure counseling services are provided with your consent, we kindly ask for your
permission. If you agree to allow your child to participate, please fill out the information below
and return it to the school office.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to Mrs. Morton with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Kate Morton MS, NCSP
School Psychologist
kmorton@woodsideschool.us
650.851.1571 ext 3813

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

My child ____________________________ has permission to participate in the Family Club
through Woodside School District.

________ ______________________________________
Date Parent/Guardian Signature

________ ______________________________________
Date Parent/Guardian Signature

mailto:kmorton@woodsideschool.us

